RET/EW 17th July, 1961.

P. Hutchins Oliy 54wy
179 Rathgar Road,
bubline

Dear Mr, Hutchinson,

Thank you very much for your letter and I am most plessed
to find such enthudasm for Catalan culture expressed In your
past activitles and your future projects. The ides of the
anthology is extremely attractive. I have not seen Gili for
some time, otherwise I would have had prior knowledge of it,

As it is, Bstista had written {o me about your intentions
and your request. In this respect, I should warn you that
the Society is financislly extremely weak, but I will certalnly
cast around and see if anything can be done. So will you
please bear with us for a while?

1 note that you have not been in contasct with any Catalan
experts in Ireland., Perhaps I should mention that Arthur
Terry, of the Spanish Department in Queen's University, Delfast,
is very informed in your particular field. He was in Barcelona
over Eastery giving the first public lecture on the occasion
of the Maragall celebrations, He is a close friend of one of
the younger poets, Jordi Cots.

May 1 keep the copy of Ihres dy, or shall i return it
to you?

Yours sincerely,

el




